
     

 

 

                                                                

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Hello Everyone. 
 
Welcome to Week 7 of Term 1! 
 
Yes, very odd, it’s an odd week and 
there’s a newsletter?? Absolutely! 
There’s lots of information to get out so 
no-one misses out on all the events 
coming up! So here we go….. 
 
The March Star Student and Annual 
Badge Assembly is on next week on 
Wednesday the 20th of March. This 
assembly recognises our Star Students 
for March, then we present all our 
school leaders their badges for the 
following roles: 

• SRC Members 

• House Captains 

• Green Team Leaders 

• Library Monitors 

• Student Indigenous Leaders 

• Cheer Captains 

• Dance Captains 

• Band Captains 
 

The full list of students and March Star 
Students is attached in this newsletter. 
Invitations were sent out to families 
yesterday. We look forward to sharing 
this special assembly with you all. 
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WHAT’S  ON  AT SPS IN 2024 
 

TERM 1 – 2024 

 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 8 
Wednesday 20th March  March Star Student and  

Badge Assembly 
Wednesday 20th March   P&C AGM 7pm 
Friday 22nd March    Ride2School Day & BBQ 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 9 
Wednesday 27th March   SCHOOL PHOTO DAY   
Friday 29th March   PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
   Good Friday 

 
TERM 1 WEEK 10 
Monday 1st April   PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
   Easter Monday 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 11 
Thursday 11th April   Honour Assembly 
Friday 12th April   Billy Cart Derby 
Friday 12th April   Last Day of Term! 
 
 
 

TERM 2 – 2024 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 1 
Monday 29th April  Staff Development Day 
Tuesday 30th April  All students return 
Tuesday 30th April ANZAC Day Service 
Friday 3rd May School Cross Country Carnival 
 

 



     

 

 

                                                                

REMINDER -  School photo day is 
Wednesday 27th of March. Full school 
summer uniform on the day please. The 
link is included in this Newsletter for 
orders. Thank you. 
 
PAVERS Fundraiser 
 
Look out for the form that has been sent 
home explaining our Paver Fundraiser. 
Look out for the story in the Gazette 
about our fundraiser too! Order form 
also attached to this newsletter. 
 
Annual Billy Cart Derby! 
 

 
 
 
Permission notes and information were 
sent out to all families today for one of 
our biggest events of the year! The Billy 
Cart Derby is always held on the last 
day of Term One. Every student who 
enters on the day must have their own 
permission note. Safety is one of our 

biggest priorities on the day so there are 
many rules and regulations that are all 
outlined on the permission note and 
information package. We look forward 
to another amazing day! 

 
 
National Ride2School Day! 
 
Friday the 22nd of March is National 
Ride To School day! Students and 
families are welcome to ride to school 
together, safely, and then enjoy a 

breakfast BBQ provided by our good 
friends at Dixon’s Trees! All welcome. 
Breakfast sausages being served from 
8.30am. See you there! 
 
Blue Mountains PSSA Zone Trials 
 
Each year the Blue Mountains PSSA 
(Primary Schools Sports Association) 
holds trials for a variety of sports in 
order to put together a Zone Team 
which will compete in the Sydney West 
Championships against teams from 
other Zones like Penrith, Hawkesbury, 
Mount Druitt, Blacktown, St Marys and 
Parramatta, to name a few. (There are 
11 Zones in the Sydney West Region) 
This process is a pathways for sporting 
excellence, which leads students all the 
way to National Championships, if they 
succeed in making their State team. In 
recent weeks we have had a number of 
our students trial for a variety of sports 
and we congratulate the following 
Springwood Public School students 
who have been successful in making 
the Blue Mountains Zone Teams in their 
chosen sports: (Note - Some sports are 
combined Blue Mountains/Penrith 
teams) 
 
Basketball – Beau Medlin 
Softball – Amy Jones 

Rugby League – Braxton Radzki 
AFL – Loki Kirby 
 
We also have students who are 
currently attending trials for other 
sports. More info next newsletter! 
 
Have a great week! Thank you for your 
ongoing support of our amazing school 
and we appreciate our wonderful 
community at The Place To Be! 
 
Mr Mehmet 



     

 

 

                                                                

  



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
  



     

 

 

                                                                

  



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



     

 

 

                                                                

 
 


